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28th November 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Parent View Questionnaire 2023-24 
 
At Little Hill, we are continuously striving to drive improvements and work closely with 
parents and carers to provide the best education for the children that attend our school.  
We feel that parental support, opinions and views are vital in the future successes of our 
school and so, I would like to request that you spare a few minutes of your time to 
complete a short questionnaire regarding your views on Behaviour and Attitudes at Little 
Hill.   
 
If you have more than one child in our school and your views on things differ from child to 
child, please submit a separate questionnaire for each.  
 
 
Click the link below to access the questionnaire: 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/rzMNvX0BQG 
 
Please fill this in by Monday 11th December (12noon) 2023.  
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

     
 
Mrs Pankhania 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/
https://forms.office.com/e/rzMNvX0BQG

